DELAWARE HEALTH
AND SOCIAL SERVICES

DIVISION OF PUBLIC HEALTH

OFFICE OF DRINKING WATER PHONE: {302) 741-8630
FAX: {302} 741-8631

September 15, 2016

Frederica Water Department
P.O.Box 294
Frederica, DE 19968

Attn: Mr. Dustan Russum
RE: Lead and Copper Tap Monitoring Receipt for Frederica Water Department
Dear Mr. Russum,

The Office of Drinking Water (ODW) has received the most recent round of lead and copper tap
monitoring results for Frederica Water Department (DEQ000587). ODW has calculated your
90'™ percentile values at <0.002 mg/L for lead and 0.071 mg/L for copper. The reported results
do not exceed the 90" percentile standard of 0.015 mg/L for lead or the 90" percentile standard
of 1.3 mg/L for copper and meets all federal and state requirements.

In addition to your sampling results, ODW has also received your Lead Consumer Notice
Certification form. As a result, Frederica Water Department has met the monitoring and
reporting requirements for the June 1-September 30, 2016 monitoring period.

Frederica Water Department is currently on a triennial lead and copper tap water monitoring
schedule. To maintain compliance, ten (10) lead and copper tap samples to be collected between
June 1 and September 30, 2019. These results should be reported to ODW no later than
October 10, 2019. Failure to perform monitoring according to the “State of Delaware
Regulations Governing Public Water Systems,” or failure to report results by October 10, 2019,
will result in a violation as stated in Section 10.1.11.1 of the aforementioned regulations.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at 302-741-
8630.

Sincerely,

Ashley Kunder
Environmental Health Specialist II

OFFICE OF DRINKING WATER, EDGEHILL SHOPPING CENTER
43 SOUTH DUPONT HIGHWAY, DOVER, DELAWARE 19301



